
 

 

February 19, 2024 
 
VIA E-FILING 
 
Samuel A. Christensen, Clerk of the Supreme Court 
110 East Main Street, Suite 215 
Madison, WI 53703 
 

Re: Rebecca Clarke v. Wisconsin Elections Commission, No. 2023AP001399-OA 
 
Dear Mr. Christensen, 
 
I write as counsel for the Clarke Petitioners in this case, and in response to the letter Governor Evers filed earlier 
today in this case. 
 
The Clarke Petitioners join in the Governor’s request that this Court retain jurisdiction of the matter to resolve 
any issues that may occur prior to the November 2024 General Election for the reasons stated in the Governor’s 
letter and are happy to provide additional briefing or information at the Court’s direction. 
 
Sincerely,  

 
Daniel S. Lenz 
Staff Counsel 
Law Forward, Inc.  
 
cc: Counsel of Record (by electronic filing) 
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